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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-400/86-13

Due to an administrative error, the subject report number was incorrectly
assigned to two inspection efforts. Please correct your records to reflect the
security inspection performed March 10-13, 1986 at the Shearon Harris facility is
now documented under Inspection Report Number 50-400/86-19.

Thank you for your cooperation.

t

N p.rt). Vwrdh-
D. M. Verrelli

cc: R. A. Watson, Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project

R. M. Parsons, Project General
Manager

J. L. Willis, Plant General
Manager

,

bec: IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB
Oocument Control Desk, 016
NRC Resident Inspector
State of North Carolina;
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